
October 
What’s been happening 

this month?
Year 7 students participated in a 

rugby fixture against Wirral 
Grammar School.  

The boys were absolutely 
fantastic and exemplified the 

values of our school!

Our student Abdulaziz was 
the 'Man of the Match' 

scoring all 4 tries and even 
had a coach from Molde 

U12’s remarking how brilliant 
he was!

Well done Abdulaziz!

Our student Lilly has won 
another gold medal and 

has qualified to represent 
England at a tournament 

in Greece next year! 
Well done Lilly!

Students are 
encouraged to 

attend at least one 
extra-curricular 

activity per week!

Year 8 students participated in a 
football fixture against Ridgeway 

High School. The boys showed 
fantastic character and teamwork,  
with two brilliant goals from our 

students Sam and Simon! 
Well done both!

Year 7 and 8 students 
participated in a rugby trip 
away game at Sale Sharks 

stadium!



What's coming up? ...

October

Hive Wirral Youth 
Zone careers trip for 

year 10!

Selected students will be 
taking part in behaviour 
and learning workshops 
after half-term delivered 
by Tranmere Rovers FC!

Tomorrow's Young 
Women organization will 

be delivering two 
workshops to year 9 girls, 

covering topics such as 
self-esteem/ health & 

wellbeing! 

Our Safer Schools Officer along 
with colleagues from 

Merseyside Police will be 
attending school to hold a bike 

marking event for students! 

All students will receive assemblies regarding 
how to keep safe during the Halloween and 
bonfire night period when we return after 

half-term!

We have introduced a new learning 
habit within school. Each of these 
habits are promoted around the 

building, and students are reminded 
daily to meet these expectations 

Our students Paige, Luke, Kaci and 
Holly have produced some fabulous 

paintings during their Art classes! 
Well done all!
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